
Unions threaten legal action over pay rises
 Croatia 

Public sector unions, including state sector union SDLSN, have threatened to go to 
the courts if the new government does not honour an agreement to implement pay 
increases 4%, 8% or 10% based on years of services. The previous government did 
not pay any increases in 2015 in response to the pressure on public finances but 
they were expected in 2016 with a return to economic growth. The new government 
is asking unions to be patient while it sorts out funding for the current year as 
current financial plans do not include provisions for the increases for the whole year.
Read more at > SDLSN (HR)
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